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Reference:   FOI.8097.22 

Subject:    Shared care plans 

Date of Request: 31 January 2022 
 

Requested: 
 
I am looking to find out the number of people within the trust that have a shared care plan 
between a private doctor and the NHS. I am not looking for anything identifiable just a number on 
how many there is. 
 

Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) confirms that there are no shared care plans between a 
private doctor and the NHS, recorded on the Referral Management Centre System. 
 

 


